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V8 40
th

 Anniversary 2018 

There is a programme of 

anniversary events in the week 

running up to MGLive!  The 

events include a visit to the 

Birmingham Symphony Hall on 

Wednesday 30th May when two 

organists in the V8 Register will 

contribute to this event. Further 

details of the access and parking 

arrangements will be available in 

a briefing webpage for the event 

on the “More” webpage. On 

Thursday 31st May there will be 

a visit to the house and gardens 

at Packwood House south of 

Birmingham. On Friday 1st June 

there will be a guided tour of the 

seven storey brewery at Hook 

Norton followed by lunch at the 

brewery cafe. In the evening we 

have a V8 Dinner at the Star Inn  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

in Sulgrave near Silverstone.  

   The V8 Technical Day will be 

on Saturday 14
th
 July at Club 

Office. This year the V8 Tour will 

be in Derbyshire from Sunday 

2nd to Thursday 6th September. 

On Saturday 8th September we 

have a meeting at Aldon in the 

West Midlands with rolling road 

sessions including a fuelling 

setup check, timing adjustment 

check and at least two power 

plots. Members will need to book 

a session and spectators will be 

very welcome.  

   Full details and booking 

arrangements for all these V8 

Anniversary events are available 

on our “More” webpage. 

 

MOT exemption from May 

The MOT exemption changes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

will become available from 20
th
 

May 2018. We have clear 

information for MGV8 

enthusiasts on the MOT 

exemption available for a car 

manufactured or registered for 

the first time at least 40 years 

previously, of a type no longer in 

production, has been historically 

preserved or maintained in its 

original state and has not 

undergone substantial changes 

in the technical characteristics of 

its main components in the last 

30 years. To discuss any matter 

relating to the DfT Substantial 

Change Guidance or VHI 

eligibility or the MOT exemption 

procedure, see our contact on 

the “More” webpage. 

 

Data protection changes 

For the new GDPR data 

protection regulations in May 

2018 we have briefing note on 

the purpose and use of the data 

the V8 Register collects and 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Chris Dodds, a strong V8 

Register supporter in Australia 

who sadly died so young. 

 

holds. See our “More” webpage:  

www.v8register.net/more.htm . 

Contact the V8 Registrar to 

update your data, make 

enquiries as to the data held on 

the V8 Database, have access 

to your data and make any 

corrections, or give notice if you 

wish to have your data erased.  
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